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[ POEA ADVISORY NO. 28, S. 2011, June 10, 2011
]

FURTHER TO ADVISORY NO. 27 DATED JUNE 10, 2011 ALERTING
THE PUBLIC ON THE PRINTING AND UTILIZATION OF POEA-

OWWA-PHILHEALTH NOS. 5059001-5060000

Further to POEA Advisory No. 27 dated 10 June 2011 alerting the public on the
printing and utilization of POEA-OWWA-Philhealth E-Receipt Nos. 5059001-5060000
which were already used and issued under regular processing of overseas Filipino
workers per POEA database, the public is hereby notified that four (4) spurious E-
receipts from the above series have been intercepted from departing workers at the
Ninoy Aquino International Airport and the Cebu International Airport.




It is reiterated that persons, particularly OFWs, in possession of any of the listed E-
receipts, are advised to report immediately to the POEA to check on the authenticity
of their E-Receipts.




Office of the Director

Licensing and Regulation Office


Philippine Overseas Employment Administration



4th Floor BFO Building,  Ortigas Avenue Cor. EDSA

Mandaluyong City


Tel: 727-7772  Email: attymeldizoncpa@ yahoo.com

For information and guidance.



Adopted: 10 June  2011



(SGD.) CARLOS S. CAO, JR.

Administrator
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